
Curriculum Corner

Early Childhood Welcome Everyone! What a great start to the school year. We are
learning all about how to be a student, routines and taking care of
myself. We read Pigeon Goes to School, Chicka Chicka BOOM BOOM
and Pete the Cat I Love my White Shoes. We explored all the learning
centers like kitchen, blocks, sensory table and painting.

Kindergarten

Kindergarten has been having a great time learning about colors and
shapes!!  Mr. Engle has come in to read to us and helped brainstorm
ways to be a good friend.  We have been engaged with color days and
are moving into learning about all the letters and sounds!!!  Nothing
better than the ABC’s and 123’s.  We are looking forward to a
fantastically fun filled year!

1st Grade First graders have been learning about community
helpers.  They were excited to collaborate with
classmates and create a life size community helper.
Then they labeled the important tools their helper uses
to do their job. We also had Firefighter Frenette come in
and speak to first grade about life as a firefighter.



2nd Grade Students have worked on building relationships within our classroom
communities and how to be a kind classmate. They have worked on
how to preserve and problem-solve situations that may arise with peers
both in and out of the classroom.

Second graders are working on number patterns and base-ten for math.

We have learned about the history of how communities changed over
time.


